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Dear Mr Walker, 
 
PROPOSED ABLE MARINE ENERGY PARK 
 
Thank you for your email of today’s date requesting a further three weeks for your client, 
Able Humber Ports Limited, to reply to the Department’s letter of 28 August.   
 
We have considered the reasons for your request.  We agree that, in the circumstances 
which you have described, it would be appropriate to allow more time so that your client’s 
response is complete and in a suitably clear form for the purposes of consultation with 
other interested parties. 
 
We have therefore decided to set a new deadline of 16 October 2013 for your reply.  As 
indicated in our letter of 28 August, once we have received your reply we will allow 
interested parties 28 days to comment on your response.  We have not, however, altered 
the 18 December deadline for the decision on this application.    
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Martin Woods 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


